From: Sproule, Joanne

To: Hudson, Janice

Cc: Couture, Suzanne

Subject: Re: Conversion Therapy (File No. CK. 100-26) - Found word(s) sexual in the Text body
Date: Friday, April 17, 2020 2:57:06 PM

For GPC Monday

Joanne Sproule | tel 306.975.3240

City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5
joanne.sproul katoon.

www.saskatoon.

If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information.
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

From: SSUC Saskatoon [mailto:ssucsaskatoon@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 1:15 PM

To: Sproule, Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: [SPAM] - Re: Conversion Therapy (File No. CK. 100-26) - Found word(s) sexual in the Text body

Hello Janice,

Thank you for keeping me informed. I would suspect that the organizations - most likely religious based
- offering Conversion Therapy would not be doing so under a business license. However, I still feel that
if Saskatoon were to follow suit with Vancouver and Alberta municipalities, this would send an
important message to those who offer this practice.

I am hopeful that Bill C-8 will pass and that the city of Saskatoon would fall in line as far as bylaws and
subsequent enforcement of the Criminal Code regardless of whether the therapy is offered as a business
or otherwise. If Bill C-8 does not pass, I will respectfully request that Saskatoon expand the ban beyond
the business licence.

I am extremely appreciative of all the City Council is doing for our municipality in these trying times.
Wishing you all the best,

Trisha Little
Member and Administrative personnel for SSUC Saskatoon

On Thu, Apr 16, 2020 at 9:13 AM Sproule, Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@saskatoon.ca> wrote:
Good morning Trisha;

The Administrative report regarding Conversion Therapy is on the April 20, 2020 Governance and
Priorities Committee agenda which can be read here (see ltem 8.1.6).

You'll note that your letter dated March 16, 2020 is included. Should you wish to submit any further
comments, please do so by 8:00 a.m. on Monday morning.

Thanks,
Janice Hudson for Joanne Sproule, City Clerk

From: Hudson, Janice On Behalf Of Sproule, Joanne
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